
COMMUNITY POWER ADVISORY COMMITTEE MEETING 
Thursday, April 18 2024 

 
 
Attendees:   Lorna Carlisle Laura Bartlett Eric Swendsen 
  John Herbert 
 
 
Meeting opened at 7:00 p.m. 
 
Minutes from March 7, 2024 approved with the following changes: 
     Vice Chairman -  add Laura Bartlett as the person who seconded the motion 
      Next Meeting:  change from April 4th (snowstorm) to April 18, 2024 
 
All agreed the upcoming meeting the Merrimack Community Power Committee 
on May 2, 2024  9:30 a.m. in Boscawen will provide information that will answer 
many questions and concerns.  Lorna Carlisle and Kevin O’Neill plan to attend.  
Eric Swendsen will attend if his schedule allows.   
 
Lorna Carlisle will ask if they will have a recording that could be shared.  We 
assume since there is a Zoom option to attend that a recording can be available. 
 
General discussion:  how to opt-in  or opt-out?  Way to verify what the rate 
should be but also the rate of our current suppliers such as Eversource, Unitil and 
the Electric Co-Op so we can compare. 
 
It was also suggested we could meet with the town of Webster since they have 
just gone through this process. 
 
Next meeting Thursday, May 2, 2024 at 7 p.m.  
 
Meeting adjourned 7:30 p.m. 


